
 

ENGINEER’S REPORT 

City of Lead 
Commission Meeting 
October 21, 2024 

Deadwood Water Supply Line Replacement 

• Checked in with City of Deadwood regarding the valve discussion at the tank. Currently, waiting for a 
response from them. 

• Project went out for advertisement on October 15, 2024. 
• We have received six inquiries from various contractors. 
• The bids will be opened November 4, 2024, at 3:00 pm. 
• Bid results and recommendations will be provided at the Commission meeting that evening. 

Facilities Plan Update 

• Interstate Engineering is finalizing a scope to present to staff. 
• Interstate Engineering will set up a time prior to the November 4, 2024 Commission meeting to narrow down 

scope.  
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Prepared by: Zach Grapentine  

 


